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Dear all international students:

Due to the rapid spread of the COVID-19 across the world, the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the
People’s Republic of China and the National Immigration Administration have announced that
starting from 0 a.m. on March 28, 2020, foreigners holding visas and residence permits in China
will be temporarily suspended from entering into the country.

Since the outbreak of COVID-19, most of you have returned to your home country and have been
waiting to come back to China and to school to continue your studies. According to the notice
above, please do not come back to China and to school for the moment, for which, I would like to
express, on behalf of Tianjin Chengjian University (TCU), our deep sympathy and we should also
thank you for your understanding, cooperation and patience. We do believe that the current
difficulties are only temporary, and once the situation gets better, we will re-open the school right
away and you could all come back to continue your studies.

Since the outbreak of the pandemic, we have adopted online teaching to guarantee all
international students from around the world could continue your studies. We hope all of you could
participate in online learning and discussions from where you are and make excellent grades despite
the time difference and other difficulties. Students from graduating classes should finish your
graduation design (dissertation) under your supervisor’s online guidance and graduate successfully.
Relevant information is available on the official website (http://sie-en.tcu.edu.cn) of School of
International Education.

For the sake of your personal physical and mental health, we sincerely hope all international
students could strengthen self-protection, avoid going out and all unnecessary gatherings, wash your
hands frequently and pay attention to personal hygiene during the pandemic.

We wish you and your families safe and in good health and we are looking forward to your return
to our beautiful campus soon.

)

LI Zhongxian
Prof. Ph.D.

President of Tianjin Chengjian University
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